
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

INLAND EMPIRE UTILITIES AGENCY TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS 
ON ITS INTENT TO ADOPT BUDGETS FOR THE REGIONAL 
WASTEWATER, RECYCLED WATER, NON-RECLAIMABLE 
WASTEWATER, AND WATER RESOURCES PROGRAMS  

FOR FISCAL YEARS (FYs) 2019/20 AND 2020/21 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Inland 
Empire Utilities Agency, has scheduled a public hearing to consider the 
proposed FYs 2019/20 and 2020/21 budgets of the Regional Sewage, 
Recycled Water, Non-Reclaimable Wastewater, and Water Resources 
Programs and its intent to adopt the proposed budgets for the Regional 
Sewage, Recycled Water, and Water Resources Programs.  

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that said public hearing will be held at 
the following time and place for the purpose of hearing any and all public 
testimony on the above-stated issue. 

DATE:  Wednesday, June 19, 2019 – 10:00 A.M. 

PLACE: Inland Empire Utilities Agency* 
6075 Kimball Avenue, Building A 
Chino, CA  91708 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and 
provide comments regarding the proposed rates. Oral statements will be 
heard, but for the accuracy of the record all important testimony should be 
submitted in writing. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a copy of the proposed FYs 
2019/20 and 2020/21 budgets of the Regional Sewage, Recycled Water, 
Non-Reclaimable Wastewater, and Water Resources Programs and declare 
its intent to adopt budgets for the Regional Sewage, Recycled Water, Non-
Reclaimable Wastewater, and Water Resources Programs are available for 
public review.  For further information, please contact Christina Valencia, 
Executive Manager of Finance and Administration/Assistant General 
Manager, at (909) 993-1600. 

Published:  May 30, 2019, and June 10, 2019 

* A Municipal Water District
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